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Cyndy King

From: HP Boyle <boylehp@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, June 10, 2025 6:28 PM
To: Participate
Subject: Public Comment follow up for 6/24 P&Z meeting

First of all, I apologize for my misinformaƟon about the formula sports building.   
 
Ned Burns made a good point on change of use of SFRs to STRs and my point that they are no longer SFRs..  That is easily 
fixed.  Lengthen the Ɵme to 12 months from 6 months.  Offer a one Ɵme waiver upon appeal.    
 
For Neighborhood meeƟngs—why not try them and see what happens.  Say you will do them for a defied period of Ɵme, 
and then renew the provision if it works or let it die if it doesn’t. 
 
Also, on historic structures, if you treat them the same as non-conforming, doesn’t that take you in the right direcƟon?  
Please don’t let people buy their wait out of historic preservaƟon—as we have repeatedly seen, they will do so if that 
door is open. 
 
For HPC, it would be cheaper to pay Wendolyn (if she would even take payment) than the staff Ɵme wasted on 
duplicaƟve work.  Look at the producƟvity of the HPC.  What has been accomplished in their four years that could not 
have been accomplished at far lower cost by rolling it into P&Z. 
 
Thank you for your service to the community, 
 
Perry Boyle 
Ketchum 


